
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 16 

Tawny Owl Trip to Tropical World  

Last Tuesday, Tawny owl class, along with Mr Corey, Mr. Green and Mr. Healey took a trip to Tropical World 

and had a wonderful time seeing the animals and insects up close. We learned a lot about how animals live 

and where they come from. Our young people particularly enjoyed learning about the sting ray, all the 

butterflies and the Jamaican boa snake.  

INSET Day 

We emailed a letter out last week about our upcoming INSET days, but in case you are unaware, school will 

be closed for young people on Friday 14th February 2025 and Monday 24th February people due to INSET 

days, where our staff will be partaking in training. Please make a note of these days and ensure your child is 

not brought into school on either day. 

Sickness Bugs – In light of a sickness bug going around the school, here is some advice from the NHS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

Friday 14th February 2025 – INSET Day, no school for young people as staff are training 

Monday 24th February 2025 - INSET Day, no school for young people as staff are training 

Tuesday 4th March – Year 9 DTP (Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio) and Meningitis ACWY immunisations 
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